Hello,

I just wanted to take a moment to express my opinion on bike lanes through our neighborhood. I feel that bike lanes through our neighborhood are not for the tax paying residents of our neighborhood. I have never seen a family ride through our neighborhood out for a leisurely ride thinking they would be better served with specially marked bike lanes. The traffic is quite manageable though the area if you are willing to ride and follow the rules of the road any child who can balance a bike should be able to navigate the area. The people or groups pushing for the bike lanes are likely the people who want to ride through here in groups on weekend and disobey the stop signs In front of my home then scream obscenities at a lady who pushes her baby carriage out in front of the speeding group of cyclists. The people of my neighborhood are not looking for their quiet neighborhood to be interrupted with more of these people.

Please respect this neighborhood and don't encourage more of these people to ride here by increasing the level of entitlement they already believe they have by giving them special lanes . If we can get enforcement stepped up and curb their behavior so they realize that cyclists are not pedestrians but motorists then maybe the general masses would be more excepting of them.

Jeff Hunter